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Congratulations Board 

Well done to these children for 

being nominated by their 

teachers: 

Year 1 

Daniel, Indy, Kelsie 

Year 2 

Lucas, Tobias, Zachary 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to 1H, Turtle 

Class, for having the best 

attendance in school last week 

(100%).  Well done Turtles! 

PTA News 

Don't forget to book your 

tickets for our COMEDY NIGHT 

this Saturday 27th January. 

They are going fast so please 

get your tickets online now at 

http://bit.ly/2qNtCYh (click the 

link to copy and paste). Flyers 

were sent out in book bags last 

week.  Ask anyone that has 

already been... it’s a night not to 

be missed.  Book now for a 

fabulous Saturday night out. 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

23rd January 2018 

Nursery Open Day for 

September 2018 Intake 

Nursery will be holding open 

sessions on Tuesday 6th 

February (10:30am and 2:30pm) 

for prospective parents of 

children who will be eligible to 

join the nursery in September 

2018 (date of birth 01.09.2014 

to 31.08.2015).   

‘Animal Man’ 

What an exciting week we are 

having his week… the ‘Animal Man’ 

is coming to Boldmere Infants!  

Year 1 will be learning about 

‘predators and prey’ and Year 2 

will be exploring habitats!  We 

can’t wait to meet some fantastic 

and unusual animals! 

Music Display 

If any of our pupils or their 

family play a musical instrument, 

Mrs Kenny would love to see 

photographs to go on our music 

display in school.  Please 

remember to put your name on 

the reverse if you would like 

them returned. 

Busy Bodies News 

There are still a few families 

who have not yet paid for their 

January booking fees, please 

ensure that your fees are paid 

for by this Friday 26th January 

at the latest as it is now two 

weeks overdue.  
 

February booking forms are now 

available at the Busy Bodies desk 

and online on the Federation of 

Boldmere Schools website. Please 

fill in and return your forms and 

fees by Friday 2nd February, 

unless your January fees are 

paid and up to date we will not be 

able to provide care for your 

child in February.  
 

May we also remind parents to 

keep an eye on their Parentpay 

account, even if you pay by 

vouchers, so that you can monitor 

the activity of your child’s fees 

and use up any credit on the 

account? Thank you in advance 

for your understanding. 

School Closure 

We have been advised that our 

school is to be used as a polling 

station for the local elections on 

Thursday 3rd May 2018 and will 

therefore be closed.   

Newsletters 

Please be reminded that our 

weekly newsletter is always 

available to view on our website 

(www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk) 

under ‘News’ and ‘Key Stage 1’. 

 

http://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/

